The new's Precinct building on
Waverly Avenue under construction.
The date of this Jim Mooney aerial
photo is March 8, 1964. The precinct
building opened August 3, 1964. The
water of the lake is still close to the
Lace Mill buildings, but in 1967 the
south end of the lake would be filled
in and the West Avenue extension
would be routed around the north side
of the mill to connect to Waverly
Avenue, which was widened in 1967,
easing the north — south traffic flow
in this part of Patchogue.

The Fifth Precinct buildings in
2004. This picture was taken
from the parking lot on the north
side of the buildings.

The Fifth Precinct Headquarters on
Waverly Avenue after expansion. A
2005 photo.
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